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Dear Professor Nikolić, 
The manuscript entitled „Temporal bisphenol A occurrence in the Danube surface water during different seasons” by Maja Milanović, Jan Sudji, Nevena Grujić Letić, Jelena Radonić, Maja Turk Sekulić, Mirjana Vojinović Miloradov, Nataša Milić reporting results of original research is submitted to be considered for publication in Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society.
It is known that the Balkan region, particularly the region of the Republic of Serbia, is faced with the problem of the contamination of its watercourses and with an inadequate treatment of wastewater. Industrial and municipal wastewaters are often discharged into surface water without any treatment. Novi Sad, the second largest city of Serbia, is supplied with drinking water from the aquifers which are in the vicinity of the municipal wastewater discharges into the Danube. The study presented in this manuscript provides environmental monitoring data for a section of the Danube River that had not been sampled before for bisphenol A contamination. Furthermore, seasonal variability of the concentration and the environmental risk assessment based on the calculation of risk quotients were estimated. Also, the comparison of the detected concentration levels of bisphenol A in the Danube with the BPA concentrations in the rivers of the developed countries of Europe is necessary to assess the risks these concentrations have on human health and the environment in the Balkan region.
The manuscript has been read and approved by all authors and by the institutions where the work was carried out. There are no financial problems that may lead to a conflict of interest. The language is checked and the errors are corrected by the professional translator.
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We hope that this manuscript will fulfill the requirements of your reputable Journal.
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